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Sunday, June 19,  2022 - Father’s Day
      9:00 am  Summer Choir Rehearsal
      9:30 am 	Sunday School 
    10:30 am 	Worship 
              corbinfbc.org/joiningusfromhome

Tuesday, June 21, 2022
      3:45 pm  Ruth Bradley’s “How to Study the 
                        Bible” study group

Wednesday, June 22, 2022
      5:30 pm	Business Meeting

Thursday, June 23, 2022 
    12:00  pm - 2:00 pm Food Pantry
       

This July, Alex will lead a four-week, intensive discussion series based 
on David Fitch’s book, “The Church of Us vs. Them: Freedom from a 
Faith That Feeds on Making Enemies.” If you would like to participate 
in this Wednesday Night Bible Study series, please RSVP by June 20 
and state how many you are registering so that we can order enough 
books.
The reason for this series is obvious in today’s culture. Each 
year, the state of our union becomes more polarized, and the 
church is contributing to the disunity. As Fitch writes, “We are 
indistinguishable from the world.” The purpose of this four-week 
series is two-fold: 1. We must reclaim the Christian mandate of unity 
and learn to see each other as equals who are important to the Body 
of Christ. 2. We must lead our world forward by creating spaces 
that prove it is possible to have differences of opinion while still 
maintaining unity, civility, and teamwork.
Sign up at www.corbinfbc.org/study or call the office if you would 
like to participate in these four Wednesday night discussions in July. 
If you cannot attend every week, that is okay! Sign up anyways!   

A gift has been given to the General Fund in honor of 
PAMELA BRADLEY

by
Mel and Jane Chandler

A gift has been given to the General Fund in memory of 
KENNY HOPPER

by
Robert & Susan Hampton

Gifts have been given to the White Flag Ministry in 
honor of CENTRAL BAPTIST CHURCH KITCHEN STAFF 
& VOLUNTEERS and THE KING’S DAUGHTERS SUNDAY 

SCHOOL CLASS
by

Sandra L. Hoskins 

A gift has been given to the White Flag Ministry in memory 
of my aunt and uncle, PAT S. MARTIN & CLINT MARTIN

by
Peggy Hodges

A gift has been given to the FOOD PANTRY 
by

Your Friendly State Farm Agent 

A gift has been given to the General Fund in memory of
ANN THORPE 

by
Bob and Kim Croley

www.corbinfbc.org



Pastoral Care Emergencies
Nights and Weekend:

Minister:  		  Alex Lockridge
			   606-401-9011
	            
If you are unable to reach this minister, please leave a 
message on voice mail. Messages will be monitored at 
regular intervals.

Deacon: 		  Mel Chandler
			   606-215-1184

  

The Sanctuary flowers for Sunday, June 19, 2022 
are placed in honor of our parents and grandparents, 

GLENN & FRANKIE SASSER 
for their anniversary on June 18th 

by
Kim, Bob, Rachel & Robbie Croley

Janne Beam, Alexis, Cody & Clara Katherine Jacobson
Glenn II, Julie, Lily & Luke Sasser

Vacation Bible School (VBS) 2022 - Signup open! 
Signup for VBS is NOW OPEN.  VBS will be held in the 
evenings from Tuesday, July 26th - Friday, July 29th. All 
ages are welcome, with classes provided for children 
preschool-5th grade (and lots of love for our youngest 
in the nursery)! Sign up online and find more info at: 
corbinfbc.org/vbs.

June 12, 2022 Offering Summary:
		   Budget Offerings:		 $       6,004.15
   Fiscal YTD Budget Offerings:  	 $  300,694.45
		   YTD Budget Goal:		 $  377,373.00
 		   Loose Change Offering	 $	       5.15		
		   This month’s offering will benefit 
		   Extreme Build, a mission of CBF Kentucky

First Baptist Church at Worship
June 19, 2022

The Second Sunday after Pentecost

Scripture Lessons
Isaiah 65 : 1-9

Psalm 22
Galatians 3 : 23-29

Luke 8 : 26-39

Children’s Moment by Jeremiah Banks 
& Kaitlyn Lunsford

Anthem by The Summer Choir 
Hear My Words

Sermon by Alex Lockridge
“Seized with Great Fear”

The Celebration of Communion

Dear FBC Family, 
                Wow! Last Thursday was a great recipe for cele-
bration.  The evening served up a delicious meal, a heap-
ing cup of sweet fellowship, and added a dash of humor. 
Thank you for the calls, cards, gifts, the cash gifts, and 
the many expressions of love and kindness.  A shout out 
to all who worked to make it a special evening and for 
the deck chairs designed especially for retirement.  We 
are truly blessed. 
Yours in Christ, 
Norman & Pamela Bradley

The family of Bill Hopkins would like to thank everyone 
who brought food, gave donations to our church and 
made visits to our home during Bill’s illness: we thank 
you! May God bless each of you for your kindness!
Natalie Hopkins, Guy & Mary Reed, and Holly H. Scoville

Thank you for the generous scholarship. I will strive to 
show the lessons that I have learned at FBC throughout 
my education.
Edward Garr

Thank you so much for the scholarship! I really 
appreciate it and will make my church family proud in 
August.
David Garr


